


Hotel Radisson Blu Antwerp, 3-4 October 2024

"Innovation and sustainability in the tropical forestry sector"

We are delighted to announce that the next International Tropical Timber
Technical Association (ATIBT) Forum will be held in Antwerp on October 3-4, 2024.
Following the success of the previous forum held in Nantes in 2022, this event
promises to be an exceptional opportunity to once again bring together key
players in the tropical wood industry and tropical forest managers from around
the world. With a focus on innovation and sustainabllity in the tropical forestry
sector, particularly through the implementation of the EU Regulation against
Imported Deforestation and the measures taken at CITES level, this forum will
provide us with a unique platform to discuss current challenges and emerging
opportunities in the management and conservation of tropical forest resources.
Join us in Antwerp for enriching exchanges, inspiring presentations and fruitful
partnerships at this must-attend event for the tropical timber industry and the
sustainable management of tropical forest basins.

The detailed program of the forum as well as the information about
the city and port of Antwerp can be found on the ATIBT website

Click here

To access the registration form click here



https://www.atibt.org/en/resource-categories/40/atibt-forum-antwerp-2024
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SEnDjpa5QUCgzuReBRXKh9gT32glu7hFmFINdE8JittUMUZGQ1UzTUYzOEdBSDZaV1M0TzhFOEFaRy4u

